16 July 2013 CORRESPONDENCE - Sheila Nelson (2)
Sheila Nelson
140 Linden Ave/Lafayette

RE: The Basement

To Whom 1t May Concern:

This note is to address the noise ievel, or any disturbances there may be, from the
establishment directly adjacent to the Lafayette, The Basement.

| am stating that | don’t believe The Basement to be a nuisance nor am | disturbed by
any of their activity. | live in a front facing unit. My windows face directly to the front of
The Basement (and are commonly left open, overnight, in summer months). I've been in
this unit for the last 4yrs and have never had a problem with noise or disturbances.

I am very friendly with the upstairs security, as they are with me, and | appreciate them,
If the lack of noise and/or disturbance is due to these gentlemen’s presence, they
should be commended.

At any rate, The Basement is welcomed by me. [ have no concerns.

Please feel free to contact me if you believe anything further should be addressed.
Cordially,

Sheila Nelson
562-644-8643



